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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT

Date: March 9, 2021

Its March and with the wind blowing there are a lot of things to do, getting ahead of the
weeds, spring cleaning and home improvements.

With the warm weather we all want to get out and enjoy the day before the heat of June.

We would like to remind everyone to secure their properties and vehicles. The rest of
Valencia County is already seeing more foot traffic and with that comes some miscreants. They
are looking for items to steal. They will drive through the neighborhoods during the day to
locate items and the “casy” targets.

These miscreants will then return later, when you are not home or asleep, and steal your
belongings. Help us with preventing these thefts and violations of your privacy.

Secure or hide your belongings on your property.
If you have contractors conducting repairs or improvements do not allow them in
your home.

Stay home and supervise the contractors while they are on your property.
Do not provide personal information.

Should you see something out of place in your neighborhood do not hesitate to call for an
officer to drive through. You know best as to what belongs in your neighborhood. Talk with
your neighbors so that you can work together, with us, to keep our community safe.

Our officer number is 869-2358 for records and to leave a message.

If you need an officer for any reason call our Dispatch at 865-9130 or in case of
emergency call 911.
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